
MOHAWKS OF KANESATAKE 2025 GENERAL ELECTION 

 

ELECTION UPDATE (July 3, 2025) 

 
 

Please be advised that the contestation period is now closed  

and that a Final List of Candidates for the 2025 General Election  

will be posted on Monday, July 7, 2025 with additional election details. 

Also please be advised that online voting will NOT be permitted in this election 

for a number of reasons including the lower risk of mail service disruptions 

impacting the delivery and receipt of mail-in ballots through Canada Post. 

For those unable to vote in person on July 26 or August 2, please be sure to 

request a mail-in ballot from me before the July 18 deadline by sending an email 

with two pieces of identification to me at gd.drewnorth@gmail.com.         

 

 

 

                              
Graeme Drew, Chief Electoral Officer 
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